
 

 

February 2019 
 

 

 

PTO Meeting 

February 28th 

6:30pm in the  

Library 

 

Calendar of Events 

 

February 5th—Diversity Alliance 
Meeting 6:30pm 

 

February 8th—Kerby Ice-Skating  
6pm-8pm at Fraser Ice Arena 

 

February 12th—Telly’s Place Kerby 
Fundraiser 5pm-9pm 

 

February 28th—PTO Meeting 6:30pm 
in the library 

 

March 7th—Diversity Alliance 
6:30pm 

 

March 19th—PTO Meeting 6:30pm in 
the library 

 

March 21st—Kerby TCBY Fundraiser 
11am-3pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Telly’s Place, 20791 Mack Avenue, Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236 

Tuesday, February 12
th 

Kerby Fundraising Night

 

5:00pm to 9:00pm 

20% of proceeds will be donated 

back to our school!  

*Excludes carryout* 



 

  

                     
 
Hello and Happy Winter! 
 
I am writing this letter on one of the coldest days of 2019 so far!  I 
haven’t left the house in days, nor have I accomplished much at 
home, but my kids are happy and so am I.  I hope that you are happy 
as well. I hope that you are enjoying winter and all the excitement 
that it brings.  As usual we are working on a lot of projects to keep 
the smiles going. These projects will help to continue to fund some 
great educational experiences for our students at Kerby including 
One Book, One School, lunchtime enrichment, hot chocolate for our 
Safety/Service students, birthday books, paper towel dispensers, 
technology, playground equipment and staff appreciation.   
 
We are also focused on happy activities!  Kerby’s Ice Skating night at 
Fraser Ice Rink on February 8  (6:00pm-8:00pm) promises to be a 
great event! Planning has also began for our Spring Carnival which 
will be an evening of fun and games with lots of friends!  We are 
looking forward to seeing everyone at these great events! 
 
We have several exciting fundraisers coming up that are bound to 
make you smile!  Aesthetic Theory of Detroit (owned by a Kerby   
parent) is hosting a week long fundraiser (February 3-9), just make 
sure you mention Kerby when booking!  Telly’s Restaurant is hosting 
an evening fundraiser on February 12 from 5-9 and TCBY is on 
March 21 from 11-3! Feeling great and eating great always make me 
happy! 
 
Our next meeting is on February 28 at 6:30 in the library, please 
come and bring a friend!  We love to have new discussions and    
volunteers!!! 
 
Kate Walczy 
Kerby PTO President 

  

  


